

MEMORANDUM

TO:

UAH Faculty

FROM:

Christine W. Curtis, Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs

SUBJECT:

UAH Scholarship Enhancement Travel Funds

DATE:

November 7, 2019

Dear Colleagues:

I am pleased to announce the continuation of the UAH Scholarship Enhancement Travel Award Program. It is crucial that our faculty are constantly engaged in scholarly and creative activity. I hope that this program will provide opportunities for faculty to present their scholarly work at national and international conferences.

This program, funded through the Office of Academic Affairs, provides a mechanism for support of faculty to travel to professional meetings and conferences for the purpose of professional development. Awards (not exceeding \$500) will be made for the specific purpose of presenting papers or presenting works of art or creative expression at well-established, and recognized, conferences, symposia, festivals, and exhibitions such as those sponsored by professional societies/associations. Faculty may apply for and receive these awards annually. Applications must be cost shared by the applicant's college or the Humanities Center. Applications, following the attached directions and on the attached form, will be accepted on a continuous basis.